August 15, 2023

Dear My New Sixth Grade Student,

Hi there my new SIXTH grade student! 1
can’t wait to see your smiling faces soon!

First, I hope you are enjoying your
summer and are spending some quality time
relaxing. So far, my summer has been filled
with professional development, an online
college class, an extended softball season,
four books (for FUN:), Water Safari, a Field
Day outing, mini projects around the house,
and weekends spent relaxing at camp unplugging and four wheeling
with my family.

Secondly, I wanted to remind you to look at the website for the
school supplies that you will need for school this year. (Staff
Directory/Neiss/ click on my google site for all of my up to date
information).

Lastly, I would like to ask you a favor: START READING A BOOK!
This is the best way to give your brain some exercise to start getting
ready for school. Read it aloud in your room to practice fluency. At
the end of each page, ask yourself: What did I just read? You should
see a movie play in your head as you are reading. Reading is proven
to be the

Most of all, T just wanted to let you all know that I am thinking
about you and our year together. I can’t wait! I look forward to
getting to know you all better. I know sixth grade is a whole new
experience. Please just be patient, be kind, be flexible, be open to
new experiences, and most importantly come with a positive mind and
attitude! I look forward to seeing you all at the community picnic and
open house. If you have any questions at all-just ask or feel free to
email me at: Aneiss@madisoncentralny.org

Sincerely,
Mrs. Neiss
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